VILLAGE VIEWS AND VILLAGE DIRECTORY

We continue to produce Village Views four times a year, both in a full-colour print version and in digital form accessible on the Parish Council website.  We are very grateful for the continued financial support of the Parish Council, and the on-going support of the volunteers who deliver the paper version of the newsletter to all the households in the villages of Acton Burnell, Frodesley, Pitchford and Ruckly & Langley.

The long-standing team of myself, Karen Fisher and John Glover were joined in August 2021 by Rachel and Lois Johnson.  They have proved to be a very valuable asset to the group, and have taken over the difficult job of finding and liaising with advertisers.  This has meant that our income from advertising has risen, and we are now in the happy position of being confident in our ability to continue to fund the annual Village Directory.

The Directory is usually published in May, but this year we have delayed publication until August, to give ourselves time to look at and update both the content and look of the booklet.  

We are always on the lookout for new ideas and content for both Village Views and the Directory, and welcome any suggestions and contributions from members of the community.

Finally,  I would like to thank Karen for her wonderful work in designing and laying out both publications, and liaising with the printers, and John for managing distribution, keeping the financial records and handling any necessary payments.

Chris Harrison
